
Exciting News: New Student Discount 

Initiatives! 

Dear Students, 

We are thrilled to announce a new initiative exclusively for our student community! Starting 

from January 1, 2024, all enrolled students will enjoy a 15% discount on all purchases across 

our campus store. 

This discount is our way of supporting your academic journey and ensuring that you have access 

to the resources you need at an affordable price. 

To take advantage of this offer, simply present your student ID at the time of purchase. 

We look forward to seeing you take advantage of these savings! 

Best regards, 

Your University Name 

For any questions, please contact us at info@university.edu. 
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